Morley Foundation

Grant Requests

 4th. Quarter
October 25, 2014

	
	Requesting
	Recommend
	Approved

	Saginaw Basin Land Conservancy
This request is for us to sponsor the 3nd annual Osprey awards.  Our sponsorship last year helped propel a very successful event. This event helps to broaden awareness of the conservancy throughout the Saginaw Bay watershed. The event is a fund raiser and our 3k last year resulted in over 12k total revenue.  This is quickly becoming a signature event with a great cultivation of sponsors.  

	3k
	3k
	

	 Christian Youth Fellowship of Saginaw

This is one of the organizations working with the crime initiative started by the Wickes Foundation.  Started 2008 this program has grown to serving over 300 plus youth each summer with NO incidents of violence.  The target is low income inner city youth.  Recognizing the need to expand their base of umpires They are requesting funds for programming and training of youth umpires. The skills learned not only benefit the program but help to build a well rounded marketable young person with abilities to move forward in life. 
	$ 9,600
(four years)   
	discussion


	

	 Saginaw Bay Symphony Orchestra
You may recall us not granting this in 2013 because we did not want to pay for transportation.  I met with the director regarding our decision and expressed our interest to support the program in a different fashion.  These funds would be used to get tickets to 4th grade students to expose them to what is available to them at the 5th grade level. 
  
	5k  
	5K
	

	Saginaw County Building Authority
This request is phase 2 of the downtown First Merit Event park.  You may recall when we did the initial 10 over 2 years that was phase 1.   
	10k  
	10k

5k each over 2 years 
	

	Trinity United Methodist Church Food Program

I mentioned at our last meeting that there was another food program in Saginaw County.  Located in Chesaning, Mi. The program started in 2011 from 75 boxes of food one Saturday a month to 220 boxes.   Walmart granted them 45k to build a pole barn to house the program.  They are in need of storage shelving and cold storage. 
	
	
	

	Bridgeport Parks and Recreation
This grant would help with the construction of 2 canoe  and kayak launch sites on the Cass River Water Trail. Sites would include parking, paths, signage, and low impact launch. 70% of the 306k project has been raised.

	20k 
	Discussion 
	

	Kirtland Warblers

It was recommended to me that we revisit our decision from our July meeting.  This grant would be to support restoration of habitat.  In so doing we are creating place and destination not only for the warbler but a growing, impactful number or tourists.  There is even a petition to make the Kirtland Warblers the Michigan state bird.
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